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July 1, 2023, 10:00 a.m.

Dear Colleagues,
As of today, July 1, 2023, the University of Arizona Global Campus (UAGC) officially
becomes part of the University of Arizona. Please watch this video for a welcome
message and update from President Robbins, in which he shares his pride that we are
taking this step together with a shared goal of providing greater access to higher
education for a diverse group of working adults.

On behalf of President Robbins, we would like to thank the University of Arizona and
University of Arizona Global Campus teams who worked to ensure our UAGC
colleagues’ transition goes as smoothly as possible.

Thank you.

Executive Office of the President Staff
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Land Acknowledgment

We respectfully acknowledge the University of Arizona is on the land and territories of Indigenous
peoples. Today, Arizona is home to 22 federally recognized tribes, with Tucson being home to the

O’odham and the Yaqui. Committed to diversity and inclusion, the University strives to build
sustainable relationships with sovereign Native Nations and Indigenous communities through

education offerings, partnerships, and community service.
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